
 

 

The Parishes of  
Holy Trinity and Sacred Heart 

 

Part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity 234216 
Music Broadcast Licence PRS LE-0024157 

LIVE STREAMING MASS www.churchservices.tv/suttoncoldfield or www.htrc.org.uk 

Please pray for those who are sick: Michael Cassidy, Margaret Dineen, Sarah Davis, Mary Langdown, Catherine Connell, Joan Socci, Ruth 
Crane, Joseph MM, Patrick Mortimer, Katie Thompson, Pauline Lucas, John & Sheila Laird, Sheila O’Reilly, Ewan McKivett, Maureen Hall, David 
Coleman, John Tucker, Patricia Simmons, Dolores O’Gorman, Frank Gooding-Williams, Lucinda Clark, Luke Brother, Rita Wilson, Mike O'Halloran, 
Macius Grudzinski, Marianina Szypulski, Ann Smythe, Jill Ellis, Jeff White, Jose Persiva Gomez, Miriam McDonnell, Kerry Moore, Gloria Coombes, 
Lisa Brown, Christopher Manton, Sylvia Bailey, Alan & Beverley Johnson, Brian Jones, Kathleen Reilly, Shelagh & Wayne Dudley, Mo Oliver, Ken 
Halford, Isabel & Nicholas Dominquez-Persiva, Carmen R.F. Dean Evans, Sinead McCaughey, Fred Houghton & all in Good Hope Hospital. 
 
Died recently:   Joan Kane, Patricia O’Keefe, Nora Anne Marsh, Johanna (Peggy) Maturi, Wayne Hadley, Gloria Coombes. 
Anniversaries: Tommy Brady, Edward Adams, Edward (Ned) McCormack, Molly Howard, Zofia Michalski, Hilda Tona, Stella Moseley,    
Richard Mawdsley, Marianne Groom Van de Burgt, Ellen Hadley, Ken Hearne., Brendan O’Dowd, Fr Joseph Bui Hoang.  

              Lord, make those who are not well, get better and grant to those who have died eternal rest in your heavenly home. Amen. 

Fr. Michael Ho Huu Nghia, Parish Priest 
Fr. David Lacy, Assistant Priest 

Rev Daniel Hurd, Deacon    Rev Owen Gresty, Deacon 
Monsignor David Cousins  (Retired) 

Date Holy Trinity  Sacred Heart  Footherley Convent 
Sat 31  

December 
 

Vigil 

10:00am 

 

6:00pm 

 

Chris Mitford RIP 
 
Ryan + Berry, Margaret Mary, 
Tom, Julie Lloyd RIP 

 10:00am 

 10:30am 

Declan & Louesa Fam. 

CONFESSIONS  
 

 
11:30am 

 
Kathleen & Laurence 
Whelan RIP. 

Sunday 1 
 
MARY, 
MOTHER OF 
GOD 

  9:00am 

11:00am 

6:00pm 

People of the Parish. 

Rose & Robert McLoughlin. 

Maureen Hill RIP. 

10:00am Mary Low 11:30am NO MASS 

Monday 2 
Ss Basil & Gre 

10.00am Peter Le Van Vung RIP  10:00am Mary Church   7:30am Patricia O’Keefe RIP 

Tuesday 3 10:00am Peter Le Van Vong RIP  10:00am Linda & irene Doherty 11:30am Gloria Coombes RIP 

Wed. 4 10:00am Philip Flahive (sick)  10:00am Bernadette Roy & Fam 11:30am Holy Souls 

Thursday 5 10:00am Fr Joseph Bui Hoang (Ann.)  10:00am Mary & Liam McGee 11:30am Our Benefactors  

Friday 6 
The Epiphany 

  9:00am 
10:30am 
  7:00pm 

Imelda Scott & Terry Egar RIP 
Funeral of  Wayne Hadley. 
Thanksgiving (MH) 

 10:00am Edmund Ward & Fam.   7:30am 
For the sick in the 
parishes 

Saturday 7 
Vigil  
 

 

10:00am 

  6:00pm 

 
 
Sean Rooney 
 
Tommy Brady (Anniversary) 

10.00am 

10:30am 

 

Clare Brogan. 

CONFESSIONS 

 

11:30am 
Paul Bui Trac & Bui 
& Tran Families 

Sunday 8 

 
BAPTISM OF 
THE LORD 

9:00am 

11:00am 

12:30pm 

6:00pm 

Patricia O’Keefe RIP 
Ned McCormack (1 Anniversary) 

Baptism Elayna Holland 

Baptism Ezra Holland-Williams 

Maureen Hill RIP 

10:00am 

 

 

Tom Church 

 

 
 
11.30am 

 
 
NO MASS 

SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE MOTHER OF GOD 

69 Lichfield Road, Sutton Coldfield,  B74 2NU 
Tel: 0121 354 1211 

Emails:    holytrinitysuttonrc@gmail.com 
   holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk 
Website: www.htrc.org.uk 

534 Lichfield Road, 
Sutton Coldfield, 

B74 4EH 
0121 354 1211 

 
GIFT AID & STANDING ORDERS 

Thanks to everyone for continuing to donate to 
your Church by Standing Order or Direct Debit.  

If you wish to use s/o or d/d please contact: 
 HT :  Howard Drake:   0121 323 4205 
 SH   John Shanahan: 01543 481243 

Children’s Liturgy: 
 

There will  be NO Children's 
Liturgy this weekend, it will 
be starting next Sunday 8th 

January 2023 . 

1— 8 JAN. 2023 
(For Educators) 

Psalter Week 1 
Week after Christmas 

Next Week  7 / 8 January 
Readers: 
 Sat  6.00pm  Anne Bell  
 Sun 9.00am  Adele Spiby  
 Sun 11.00am            Michelle Naylor 
 Sun  6:00p  Ann Doogan  
 
Children’s Liturgy 9.00am      



 

 

Important Contact Information:  
 Fr. Michael:   michaelho@tiscali.co.uk 
 Fr. David:  davidlacy47@gmail.com 
 Deacon Daniel deacon.hurd@gmail.com  
 Deacon Owen deacongresty@gmail.com 
 (We are here to minister, help & serve you.  
Drop us an email and we are there for you.) 

If you wish to have any special Mass or Service recorded 
please email: pt.holytrinity.suttoncoldfield@rcaob.org.uk in 

good time  

Useful Information 
• Hospital Chaplaincy:  If you or a family member is in hospital & 

would like a visit by a Priest and/or Eucharistic Minister please 
inform the parish office as the Hospital staff will not automatically 
let us know. 

• Parish Office: is open on Tuesday and Friday 10.30-1.30pm. 
• Parish Safeguarding Officers  Barbara Peel & Margaret 

McConnell. 
• Baptisms Please complete the Baptism request form on our web-

site and return to the Office. We will then contact you to discuss 
dates. 

ROSARY FOR LIFE Please join us on Thursdays after 
Mass when we pray the Holy Rosary to ask Our Lady to 

help bring an end to Abortion. 
******************************************************************** 
Congratulations to Florence Lo who was enrolled into 
the Guild of St Stephen at the annual Mass for our servers 
on 26th December. Also, congratulations to Josh George, 
Joseph Langdown and Jaydon Emmanuel who were 
awarded certificates for 5 years’ service. If any boy or girl 
who has made their First Holy Communion and would like 
to serve on the altar, they would be most welcome. Please 
contact Mike Gaffney – Parish M.C 0121 354 7557 
or gaffneym@btinternet.com 

TAI CHI CLASS 

Tiger Crane & Chen Style Tai Chi class New Be-
ginners welcome class Starting in the Church Hall: 
From Wednesday 4 & 11 January 6.30-7.30 or 7.30-
8.30pm - All welcome. Just come along on the night 
or see website silenttiger.co.uk or contact Kevin Lar-
kin on 07766-747617. 
Health Benefits include Mental Wellbeing, Helping 
reduce Stress, improve Balance and general mobility 
as well as help increase muscle strength and general 
fitness along with making new friends and social 
networks.  First introductory lesson half price £3.00. 

OUTDOOR CRIB will be taken down after the 
10.00am Mass this coming Sat., 7th Jan. Hot 

drink & bacon butties in the Hall afterwards. 
************************************************************* 

VERY MANY THANKS for your most generous 
Christmas Offering and the many cards and pre-

sents.  It is good of you. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2023 
As we begin a New Year 2023. May I take this opportunity 
to thank everybody in our parishes: Parishioners, Benefac-
tors, Friends, Visitors...who helped in many different ways 
to build our parishes such loving and caring communities. 
May the Lord bless you and your loved ones and give you a 
healthy, Peaceful, Prosperous and Blessed New year. May 
his Mother Mary be with our parishes always. 

YOUR PRAYERS ARE ASKED FOR THE REPOSE OF 
THE SOULS OF 

Wayne Hadley, (64), His Funeral will be on  
Friday 6th January at 10:30am. 

 
Gloria Coombes (96). Her Requiem will be on 

Tuesday 10th January at 12:00noon, followed by 
the Cremation at Streetly Crematorium at1:30pm 

 
Joan Kane (80). Her Requiem will be on  
Wednesday 11th Jan. 2023 at 1:00pm. 

 
Nora Ann Marsh,  Her Requiem will be on Fri-

day 13th January at 12:30pm.  
 

Johanna (Peggy) Maturi. Her Funeral will be 
announced later. 

 
Patricia O’Keefe, 
 
   May they rest in Peace! 

JANUARY CATENIAN EVENT 
 
John Eustace, Birmingham City Football Manager On Mon-
day the 9th January, John Eustace will be talking to us about 
his career, his coaching philosophy and the challenges he 
faces in management. It will no doubt draw out his personal 
qualities and resilience in managing a major football club. 
You will be most welcome. Monday, 9th of January, at 7.30 
at Moor Hall Hotel. Cost £26 includes a 3- course meal. If 
interested go to www.suttoncoldfieldcatenians232circle.com/
events or phone Peter Westbrook on 07710811249 
 

****************************************************** 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH PARTY 

 
I would like to thank everybody who donated, contributed 
and supported this Christmas Day meal in different ways. A 
big thank you to all our helpers, drivers and volunteers...I 
would like to thank particularly Lawrence O’Meara for his 
time and hard work. May the Lord bless and reward you all. 

FLOWER LIST FOR 2023 is on the Notice Board 
in the Hall. If you would like to purchase the flowers in 

the church on a week which is special to you - a 
birthday, anniversary etc. - please put your name on 
that week on the List.  You do not have to buy flow-

ers or arrange them.  A week or two before your 
week, please give £20 to Father and he will pass the 

money onto the lady arranging the flowers that week. 

 TEA & COFFEE (AT SACRED HEART)  
 
will be available in the Hall after Mass. The last few Coffee Morn-

ings we have had the students from Oscott with us.  Unfortu-
nately, they are not yet back in college after their Christmas 
break.  I understand January is taken up with placements in 

Diocesan parishes. 

mailto:gaffneym@btinternet.com
http://silenttiger.co.uk/
http://www.suttoncoldfieldcatenians232circle.com/events
http://www.suttoncoldfieldcatenians232circle.com/events

